UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUN 27 884

Docket Nos. 50-259, 50-260, 50-296
License Nos. DPR-33, DPR-52, DPR-68
EA 84-32
Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris
Manager of Power and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 11, 1984 and your
check for $60,000 in payment for the civil penalties proposed by NRC in a
letter dated May 11, 1984, The corrective actions described in your
letter will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,

q. il
ne A. Axelrad{ Director

Enforcement Staff
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

(- -+

J. A. Coffey, Director of Nuclear Power

G. T. Jones, Plant Superintendent

J. W. Anderson, Manager
Office of Quality Assurance

H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear Safety
Review Staff

D. L. Williams, Jr., Supervisor
Licensing Section

R. E. Rogers, Project Engineer
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